
 

Sixth Annual Crimmus Jam raises more than $4,000 

For Immediate Release – 1/27/16 

The Sixth Annual Crimmus Jam successfully raised more than $4,000 for the Blake 

Tedder Burn Endowment this holiday season. 

Since 2002 the fund has backed burn survivor support and therapy and fire prevention 

education and programs through nearly $20,000 in grants to organizations like the 

Rocky Mount Fire Department, N.C. Jaycee Burn and the Phoenix Society for Burn 

Survivors. 

“Thank you to the North Carolina Community Foundation for all the support in making 

this little fundraiser for the Blake Tedder Burn Endowment such a success,” Tedder 

said. “We look forward to giving really great grants this year.” 

About the North Carolina Community Foundation 

The NCCF is the single statewide community foundation serving North Carolina and has 

made $101 million in grants since its inception in 1988. With more than $237 million in 

assets, NCCF sustains 1,200 endowments established to provide long-term support of a 

broad range of community needs, nonprofit organizations, institutions and scholarships. 

The NCCF partners with 60 affiliate foundations to provide local resource allocation and 

community assistance in 67 counties across the state. An important component of 

NCCF’s mission is to ensure that rural philanthropy has a voice at local, regional and 

national levels.  

For more information, visit nccommunityfoundation.org, like us on Facebook and follow 

us on LinkedIn and Twitter @NCCF. 
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